
FRIDAY, MAY 13TH

BOYS TRACK

The Boys' Track team competed in the Conference Championship meet last night. They placed

second overall, missing first place by only 3 points. Individual first place finishes included: Logan

Wroughton in the long jump and high jump, Ben Perschon in the 800 and mile run, and Dylan

Bowen in the 400 meter dash. The 4x400 relay team of Ben Perschon, Tim Hampton, Victor

Villegas, and Dylan Bowen also won first place.!  Great job, boys!

GIRLS TRACK

The Girls Track team took their undefeated record into the Lake Middle School Athletic

Conference Meet last night at Lowell High School. Out of the 7 teams that competed, the girls

came out victorious, scoring 130 points to edge out Pierce for the Championship! First Place

finishes included:  the 4x800 meter relay team of Chloe Neal, Brynn Hayes, Brigid Crowley and

Loghan Alvarez;  Sophia Popa in High Jump; Brynn Hayes in the 800; and Morgan Williamson

in the 100-Meter Dash.  Morgan also set the school record in the 400 with a time of 1:03.36.

Over the past two seasons, the girls have compiled a 12-0 regular season mark and have 2

LMSAC Championships!  Congrats to the Lady Coyotes!!!

SUMMER READING

Imagine this:  A teen wants nothing more than to become a real chef, but she cannot afford to

go to culinary school.  She gets the chance to win the money she needs on a TV show called

Top Teen Chef. It’s a once-in-a-lifetime chance to make her dreams come true, but can she

handle being on a reality TV show?   This is the plot of the book called Where There’s A Whisk.

Check with your English teacher for a raffle ticket if you’d like to win this book!

RILEY DONATION DRIVE UPDATE
We did it, Clark!!! We reached our donation goal of $1,065 for Riley's Children Hospital! We
even slightly surpassed it! A huge thank you to every student who donated! A colossal thank
you to those who donated more than $1...and a million thanks to the parents who donated at



the drop-off car line! Together we did a great thing, and our donation will show Riley Children's
Hospital that we truly are a caring school.  Let's give ourselves a big coyote howl!!!

MIDDLE SCHOOL WRESTLING SUMMER CAMPS
There will be a short call-out meeting next Thursday, May 19th, to talk about summer camps
and our wrestling club for next season. Flyers will be passed out at the meeting.

YOUTH FOOTBALL INFORMATION
SUMMER CAMP
We are hosting our summer camp at Lake Central from June 27th-June 30th. There is a flyer in
the office (titled Summer Camp_Flyer) with a QR code linked to the registration page.
Please visit the front office to check out the youth football information flyers.

HAVE AN AWESOME WEEKEND!


